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ITEM 122-2851-R0304  attachment 
 
March 3, 2004 
 
 
To: Mary Ellen Baukol    
 Assistant Dean for Administration and Finance 
 
Fr: Sara Anderson                   /s/  Sara Anderson 
 ASMSUGF, President 
 
 
Re: Proposed Inventory of Fees 
 
Yesterday Student Senate met to review the proposed new fees and increases in existing fees.  
I am pleased to report that we approved all new and increased fees unanimously.  Specifically, 
we approved: 
 

1. A 3% increase in all mandatory fees except for the network services fee and student 
government fee; 

2. An increase in the challenge test fee from $10 to $20; 
3. The computer fee increase of $8.21, which includes a $7.00 increase for the new 

service of student e-mail accounts; 
4. The new e-payment fee of $10 for charges of $800 or more; 

 
We understand that tuition will also increase next year by 13%. 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


